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From: "Alexandre N. Grigoriev" <agrig@eapo.org>
To: Klaus-Peter Wittig <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Jul 4, 2000  9:50 AM
Subject: C.SCIT 2505

Dear Mr. Wittig,

Thank you for your invitation to submit information on the grant and
publication of "Supplementary protection certificates" for medicinal and
phytopharmaceutical products. As far as the attached questionnaire is
concerned I would like to inform you that Eurasian low, being in force
today, doesn't provide for grant such supplementary protection
certificates for medicinal products or equivalent industrial property
rights that extend the validity of patents covering medicinal,
pharmaceutical, agrochemical or cognate products and phytopharmaceutical
products.

Yours sincerely,

Alexander Grigoriev
Vice-President
Eurasian Patent Organization


